
A questionnaire is included with your utility bill this month if you did not 

complete the form the last 2 months.  Please take time to complete the ques-

tionnaire and return it to City Hall.  If  you have any questions, please call 

Gary @515-297-4452.  If  you need an additional copy for multiple locations, 

please contact City Hall or download one from the city’s website.  It is very 

important that we get each water service in Duncombe inventoried and your 

cooperation is greatly appreciated.   

We are happy to announce that the city now has a website! Here you will be 

able to sign up for alerts (text and email), download select forms, check out 

Community Center/Tornado Shelter rental availability, read council meeting 

minutes, and find out general information about the city.   

The City of  Duncombe is now offering online bill pay through our provider, 

PayStar. You may pay your bill 24/7. You may use a Debit Card or Credit 

Card. We accept Master Card, Visa and Discover. Go to https://

www.cityofduncombe.com/payment-options to get started. Have your account 

number handy and follow the prompts. If you are signed up for ACH and 

would like to begin using Paystar, you must inform City Hall before the 8th 

of the month to cancel the ACH payment arrangement.  
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The City will again offer clean up days at the City Garage on Cedar.  Please see 

the insert included with  your April water bills for the dates & times.  Due to 

landfill restrictions, the City will not accept the following items: *Tires 

*Chemicals *CRT’s  *Televisions *Computer Monitors *Computers/

Accessories *Paint cans with wet paint. 

Gary West will be on hand periodically and will have a scrap trailer to assist 

you with    appliances and scrap metal.  Gary will accept items at his own dis-

cretion.  Gary will not accept CRT’s, televisions, or computer monitors.   

 

17 Council Meeting– 6:00 pm 

20 DBC– Spring Vendor Show 9am-1pm 

20 City Utility Bills Due 


